
Senior Citizens Commission 

Regular Meeting  

March 21, 2023 

Minutes  

 

The Senior Citizens Commission held a regular meeting on March 21, 2023 at the Senior Center at 1:00 

P.M. Present at the meeting was chairman Paula Friez, vice chairman Ray Soma, Cheryl Udin, Helen 

Winkler and Corenda Haugh . The Director of Senior and Social Services Carrie Concatelli was also in 

attendance.   

 

1. Call to order  

Paula Friez called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m. 

 

2. Public Comment   

Nothing at this time.  

  

3. Approval of Minutes, December 6, 2022  

Cheryl made a motion to accept the minutes as written, Corenda seconded the motion. The motion passed 

unanimously.   

 

4. Municipal Agent Report 

Carrie Concatelli shared with the Commission that a new van driver has been hired and will be starting 

this coming week. The Senior Center is still actively looking for a coordinator. Carrie also stated she is 

working on a FEMA grant for additional Knox boxes.  

 

5. Old Business 

a. Review of Recent Programs 

Paula Friez stated there was a large turnout for St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon. Carrie also shared that the tax 

program is fully booked up until the final week.  

 

b. Budget-Funding of new Position  

Carrie stated that the Board of Selectmen and the superintendent are coming to the senior center on March 

28th to discuss the budget.  

 

c. Plans for 25th Anniversary Year  

Corenda made a suggestion to place a suggestion box out in the senior center to get everyone’s input.  

 

6. New Business 

a. Spring Programs  

The mother’s day luncheon will be a pot luck style and you bring your mother’s favorite dish. 

 

b. Outside Plans  

On March 21st Karen Cordero is coming to teach pickle ball. The bocce courts will also be open starting 

March 23rd.    

 

 

 

 

 

7. Next Meeting June 6, 2023  

8. Adjournment 



Corenda made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 1:44; Ray seconded the motion. The motion passed 

unanimously and the meeting was adjourned.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

  

  

Corrine O’Brien  

Board Clerk 

 

PLEASE SEE THE MINUTES OF SUBSEQUENT MEETINGS FOR THE APPROVAL OF THESE 

MINUTES AND ANY CORRECTIONS HERETO.  

 

 

 
   
 

  

  

  


